STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25965

This Legislation is an update to Idaho's Current law relating to public servants and pecuniary benefits
received from lobbyist. This bill will set a limit for gift-giving at the required reporting rate for lobbyists.

FISCAL NOTE

The proposed amendment will have no fiscal impact to the general fund, any other state fund or local
governments. There is no fiscal impact because the amendment will not require the expenditure of any
funds but is merely a change in the definition of what public officials can accept as a gift.

Contact:
Representative Christy Zito
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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